
 

PRESS RELEASE - FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

The Hampton Inn & Suites Miami hotel in the Brickell area just reached a new level of 

Environmentally Responsible: Eco-Friendly Bee Removal 

Miami, FL October 10,2013 - With major declines in bee populations threatened, the Hampton 

Inn & Suites Miami Brickell went to action to be eco-friendly responsible to remove a beautiful 

bee colony in their roof.  

The General Manager, Eduardo Chapoval, had this to say “I am sure you have heard about the 

disappearing bees phenomenon that is affecting the crops by the reduced pollination of the 

plants. Our hotel is so green that we have our own bee colony in our roof….and we wouldn’t 

treat the bees any other way. We wanted to keep them alive; we decided to use an Eco-

Friendly Bee Removal company to ensure the bees would continue their path once removed 

from our hotel and we are very proud of it.” 

 

 


